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Friday May 27th 
 

Re: End of Summer Term 1 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Just a brief letter to wish you all a restful half term holiday.  It’s certainly been a busy 
term and we’ve packed a tremendous amount into just five weeks.  Not only have the 
children in Year 2 and Year 6 completed their SATs exams, but we’ve also had our 
Year 5 residential, sports fixtures and visitors to the school. 

We’re seeing increasing numbers of potential parents wanting to look around with a 
view to children starting with us – I’d like to thank you for your support in spreading 
the word of the positive things that go on here, and the quality of our relationships 

which allow us to work together for the benefit of everyone. 

Please remember that the first Monday after the holiday (June 6th) is an INSET day 

and therefore the school is closed to children.  The next term begins on June 7th and 
finishes on Wednesday July 20th. 

I’ll see you after the break; have a wonderful time. 

Best regards, 

Paul 

 
Headteacher 
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